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April 11, 2023 

Dear Families,  

What a change in weather one week has brought! Last week’s snowfall made it look like winter 

again but we have clearly switched into ‘Spring’ mode this week and we are ready. 

With the warmer temperatures and melting snow, Booter Island has returned to the field at our 

school. To the uninitiated, Booter Island is located to the southwest of the school parking lot. It 

is in this area that kids play in water up to 15 centimeters deep. The water is cold and 

sometimes icy. It is fun to wander the big puddle in your rubber boots, but if you’re not careful, 

you get a booter. To play in the puddles, all students should have rubber boots. The water will 

be in the field until the ground thaws and starts to absorb the water. Students are encouraged 

to bring extra clothing in case they get wet. 

The school is busy with activity! Clubs currently running include Pow Wow, Bhangra, and Tap 

Dance Clubs. Also, Yarn Club, Games Club, Water Colour Club, Maker Space Club and Be You 

Club. Badminton has begun for grade 5-8. We also have a Young Activist Club, GSA and Kindness 

Committee. Clubs happen at different times and places, and some clubs are grade specific. 

Students need to listen to the announcements and show up to participate! 

PAC meeting is tonight from 6:00 – 7:30 in the library. There will be childcare available in     

room 1. The PAC AGM will take place at the May meeting. 

Staff extends a special thank you to PAC for the coffee break treats yesterday. It was an 

wonderful and unexpected surprise! 

If you have a child entering kindergarten or know someone who has a child entering 

kindergarten next year, please register online asap. There will be a kindergarten activity night in 

May and only those registered at West St. Paul School will be invited to attend. 

The West St. Paul School Anniversary and Reunion will take place on May 26 and 27. A barbeque 

and concert of school dance and musical performances will take place on the Friday night. 

Saturday will be a time of sharing, school tours, and opening the time capsule for attendees. 
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